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The state of Ohio is currently reviewing the business needs of companies and industries 
as the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic continues.

Currently, a list  of “essential employers” is being compiled for Governor DeWine to review 
as he considers next steps which may involve additional closures.  

IF YOUR COMPANY IS AN ESSENTIAL EMPLOYER, CALL OUR 24/7 SHUMAKER COVID-19 
LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE HELPLINE 1.800.427.1493, FOR CONSIDERATION IN THE  
DEFINITION.

THE GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS STAFF AT SHUMAKER ADVISORS IS WORKING WITH OHIO 
ADMINISTRATION OFFICALS ON BEHALF OF ESSENTIAL EMPLOYERS.

This is a publication of Shumaker, Loop & Kendrick, LLP and is intended as a report of legal issues and other developments of general interest to our 
clients, attorneys and staff. This publication is not intended to provide legal advice on specific subjects or to create an attorney-client relationship.
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